
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We hope that you were able to make the most of the long weekend? The parent telephone consultations have been really 
successful this week and it has been a really good opportunity to celebrate the successes and progress that your child is 
making as well as focusing on their next steps.   
 
Each class has received a new bag of playground equipment this week to support positive play at break and lunchtimes. 
The children have had great fun exploring the various bits of equipment – thank you Mrs Evans and Mrs Gates for ordering 
this for our children!  
 
As part of British Science Week, Richard Lander School hosted a science competition entitled ‘Innovate For The Future’ for 
our Year 6 students. Our children created some brilliant entries and showed great ingenuity and innovation. Richard Lander 
decided to award 1st, 2nd and 3rd places to three of our children. This is what the judges said: 
 
1st - Air Filtering Snorkel by Molly. This is a great idea and will save having to wear an air tank on our backs whilst we swim 
underwater! 
2nd - The Plastic-O-Matic by Primrose. We really need an invention like this to pick up all of the plastic off of the beaches. 
Beach cleans rely on people's goodwill and they are time consuming so this machine would be amazing! 
3rd - Find My Pet Collar by Katie. I love the idea of the GPS map and also the camera so you have your cat's view of the 
world! 
Congratulations to all our winners! Thank you also to Dr Thurston for coordinating the competition.  
 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes  
Miss Lock 
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Food Hub Support 
To request food hub support, please use this online form. We will place orders for the next food deliver on 
Monday morning and will distribute it on Friday. Please bring your named shopper bag (or two) to the 
office on Monday morning for us to use.  
This is open to all our families and all information will be kept in strictest confidence.   
 

  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf29TiLZvfD_JX7tE19cIdrorQgx0CzDTTn0nP6QR501lM1ZQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

